
Mr. Allen Floyd 
 
  Mr. Allen Floyd, 76, died Friday, April 23, 2021, at Atrium Health Anson in 
Wadesboro. 
  Services were held on Monday, April 26, 2021, in the Chapel of Leavitt Funeral 
Home. Interment followed in Anson Memorial Park. 
  Allen was born October 6, 1946, in Richmond County, NC and was a son of the 
late Benjamin Franklin "Benny" Floyd and the late Eva Stephens Floyd. He was a 
graduate of Ellerbe High School and was a veteran of the United States Army. 
  He was a truck driver and had worked with Morven Freight Lines and Yellow 
Freight, retiring with more than 30 years of service. 
  Those left to cherish his memory are his wife of 45 years, Fran Tyson Floyd; his 
daughter Robin Floyd Collins of Rockingham; his grandchildren, Kenneth Allen 
Sasser (Rebecca) of 
Hamlet and Heather 
Nicole Chappell of 
Rockingham; his 
grandchildren, Kaylee 
and Melody; his 
brothers and sister, 

Edward Floyd (Stella) and Dennis Floyd, all of Ellerbe, 
Helen Parker (James) of Nashville, AR and Steve Floyd 
of Siler City; and extended family on both the Floyd 
and Tyson sides of their family. 
    He also will be missed by his breakfast buddies,         
Bo Treadaway, Harry Williamson, Don Thompson, 
Bobby Hildreth, Ronnie Williams and Rodney Ray. 
    In addition to his parents, he was preceded in        
death by his brothers and sisters, J.T. Floyd,                 
Elizabeth Smith, Charles Floyd, Sue Ashworth,          
Joyce Daniels, Robert Floyd and Ray Floyd. 
    In lieu of flowers, memorials may be made to the 
charity of the donor's choice. 
    The arrangements were in care of Leavitt Funeral 
Home and online condolences may be made at 
www.leavittfh.com. 
 

Mrs. Marguerite Jordan Treadaway 
 
    Mrs. Marguerite Jordan Treadaway, 93, passed 
away peacefully on Wednesday, April 21, 2021, at 
Anson Health and Rehab in Wadesboro. 
    Funeral services were held on Sunday April 25, 
2021, in the Chapel of Leavitt Funeral Home with 
Rev. Jimmy Knotts officiating. Interment followed in 
Anson Memorial Park. 
    Marguerite was born December 5, 1927, in Anson 
County, and was a daughter of the late Cleveland L. 
Jordan and the late Lillie Dean Jordan. She was a 
graduate of Lilesville 
High School and 
worked for several years 
at Abby Manufacturing 
in Wadesboro. 
    Left to cherish her 
memory are her            
sons, Barry (Gertrude) 
Treadaway of Clio, SC, 
Steve (Jean) Treadaway 
of Patrick, SC and Ritchie 
(Lisa) Treadaway of 
Peachland; her grand-
children, Crystal (Larry) 
Springs of Blenheim, 
SC, Scotty (Nicole) 
Treadaway of Tega Cay, 
SC, Kevin (Crystal) 
Treadaway of Clio, Nick 
Treadaway of Peachland, 
Nicole Treadaway of 
Wadesboro and Ian 
(Martha) Webber of 
Rexburg, ID; eight 
great-grandchildren; 
four great-great-grand-
children; her brother 
and sisters, Cleveland 
Jordan, Jr., Jean Burris, 
Peggy (John) Long and 
Josephine Dickens, all 
of Wadesboro; her sis-
ters-in-law and brother-
in-law, Eunice Jordan of 
Wadesboro, Myra 
McRae of Rockingham, 
Lois (HC) Thomas of 
Charlotte and Bruce 
Treadaway of Indian 
Land, SC. 
    In addition to her 
parents, she was preceded 
in death by her          
husband, Donald Edward 
“Don” Treadaway and 
her brothers and sisters, 
Woodrow Jordan, Pete 
Jordan, Pauline Pegram, 
Louise Paul, Cleva Mae 
Hooks, Sarah Dickens 
and Mary Frances Diggs. 
    The arrangements 
were in care of Leavitt 
Funeral Home and         
online condolences may 
be made at  
www.leavittfh.com.

Exhaust 
Works

Tracy Caudle
3971 Hwy 74 West

Across from School Bus Garage 704-694-5270

Catalytic Converters • Shocks
Custom Dual Exhaust • Tie Rods

Wheel Bearings • Drivetrain Repair
AND MORE !!!  CALL or COME BY

EMPLOYMENT

YARD  SALEREAL ESTATE

MARSHVILLE
FAMILY DENTISTRY

General, Cosmetic & Implant Dentistry
6604 E. Marshville Blvd.

Marshville, NC 28103
704-624-6300

www.marshvilledentist.com

WE SELL APPLIANCE PARTS

High Quality  -  Low Prices
1367 Highway 74 West

Wadesboro • 704-694-3185

MARTIN FURNITURE
FACTORY OUTLET

HOUSES 
FOR RENT

Crider & Crider
Properties

704-694-3030 

G&B Pallet Recycling & Lumber Co. 
RUN YOUR OWN BUSINESS 
Phone: 843-634-6160 Fax: 843-634-6395 
185 Wagon Wheel Rd, Ruby SC 29741 

Hiring independent contractors.  
Work from home repairing pallets. 

ALSO IN NEED OF  
Lift Operators • Sawers • Repairers

MULTI-FAMILY  YARD  SALE 
This Saturday, May 1, 8:30am at Badcock  
parking lot, Hwy 52 South in Wadesboro. 

Bedding, clothing, shoes, toys, dolls, kitchenware, 
crafts, electronics, sporting goods, kayak & lots more!
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  The Anson County School System annually receives funds from the 
Federal Government through the North Carolina Department of Public 
Instruction sanctioned for assistance in meeting the needs of economically 
disadvantaged students, technology learning needs of students, children 
with special needs and for children in local institutions for neglected or 
delinquent children.  The school system is in the process of reapplying for 
these funds and amending these programs. 
  These programs include Title I (Compensatory Education/ESEA Basic 
Education Program), Title II (Improving Teacher Quality), Title II, Part D 
(Enhancing Education through Technology), Title V (Abstinence Education 
Program), the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA-Part B, 
Public Law 108.446) Project. 
   The above named projects are presently being amended and/or renewed.  
The projects describe the special education, media and technology, 
compensatory education programs that Anson County Schools proposes 
for Federal funding for the 2021-22 school year.  Interested persons are 
encouraged to review amendments and/or revisions to these projects     
and make comments/requests concerning the implementation of these 
Federal Programs.  All comments will be considered prior to submission of 
these amended projects to the North Carolina Department of Public 
Instruction in Raleigh, North Carolina.  The projects are open to the public 
for review and comments during the week of May 3 – May 7, 2021 in the 
offices of Marty Godwin - Assistant Superintendent, Jennifer Collard - 
Executive Administrator of Curriculum, Dr. Mary Ratliff - Administrator of 
Student Services, and Lynn Gardelle - Administrator of the Exceptional 
Children Program, located at 320 Camden Road, Wadesboro, NC  28170. 
  Participation in programs receiving the Federal funds will require 
supervision by appropriate school personnel as delegated by the school 
system’s Superintendent and/or his designee. 
   Private schools wishing to participate in the planning phase should notify 
the Anson County School System of their wishes to participate.  Please      
call the office of Jennifer Collard, Executive Administrator of Curriculum,  
at (704)694-4417, extension 1603.  Private schools please notify the    
school system of your existence. 
   There will be a planning meeting with interested stakeholders on May 10, 
2021 from 1:00 - 2:00 p.m. This meeting is to address the federal program 
plans for the 2021-2022 school year. The meeting will be held in the 
Charles Riddle Staff Development Center at the School Board Office and 
is located off White Store Road. Please address questions to the offices of 
Marty Godwin – Assistant Superintendent at (704) 694-4417, extension 1100, 
Jennifer Collard – Executive Administrator of Curriculum at (704) 694-4417, 
extension 1603, Dr. Mary Ratliff - Administrator of Student Services,    
(704) 694-4417, extension 1904, and Lynn Gardelle – Administrator of the 
Exceptional Children Program, (704) 694-4417, extension 1700.

FEDERAL PROJECT PUBLIC NOTICE

  Union County Community Action, Inc. 
(UCCA) is seeking proposals from qualified 
contractors to replace up-to 25 HVAC 
systems at three facilities across Richmond 
(1 facility), Union (1 facility), and Anson   
(1 facility) counties, NC. 

   Proposals will be accepted until 3:30pm on 
Friday, May 14, 2021. 

For complete requirements and 
specifications, you may download a copy of 

the RFP packet from UCCA’s website at  
www.uccainc.org/procurement.

Interested parties may also contact 
Eric C. Faulkner, Director of Human Resources 

at (980) 699-9050 
or  eric.faulkner@uccainc.org

HVAC SYSTEM REPLACEMENT

  Union County Community Action, Inc. 
(UCCA) is seeking proposals from qualified 
contractors to pave driveways and parking 
areas at  our Fayetteville Street Head  
Start facility (105 Fayetteville Street, Hamlet, 
NC 28345). 

   Proposals will be accepted until 3:30pm on 
Friday, May 14, 2021. 

For complete requirements and 
specifications, you may download a copy of 

the RFP packet from UCCA’s website at  
www.uccainc.org/procurement.

Interested parties may also contact 
Eric C. Faulkner, Director of Human Resources 

at (980) 699-9050 
or  eric.faulkner@uccainc.org

DRIVEWAY & PARKING LOT

Union County Community Action, Inc. 
(UCCA) is seeking proposals from 
dealerships to purchase up-to one (1) new 
maintenance van for use in our Head 
Start/Early Head Start program. 
   Proposals will be accepted until 3:30pm on 
Friday, May 14, 2021. 

For complete requirements and 
specifications, you may download a copy of 

the RFP packet from UCCA’s website at  
www.uccainc.org/procurement.

Interested parties may also contact 
Eric C. Faulkner, Director of Human Resources 

at (980) 699-9050 
or  eric.faulkner@uccainc.org

MAINTENANCE VAN

 Union County Community Action, Inc. 
(UCCA) is seeking proposals from General 
Contractors, licensed in North Carolina, to 
replace a commercial flat roof at the 
Fayetteville Street Head Start Center, located 
at 104 Fayetteville Street, Hamlet, NC 28345.   

   Proposals will be accepted until 3:30pm on 
Friday, May 14, 2021. 

For complete requirements and 
specifications, you may download a copy of 

the RFP packet from UCCA’s website at  
www.uccainc.org/procurement.

Interested parties may also contact 
Eric C. Faulkner, Director of Human Resources 

at (980) 699-9050 
or  eric.faulkner@uccainc.org

COMMERCIAL FLAT ROOF 
REPLACEMENT


